From: Ralph Hollmon

To: Lee, Chris
Subject: RESIGNATION FROM BAC
Date: Thursday, July 13, 2017 4:22:26 PM

Chris, now that my resignation is official, would you forward the note below to the
committee. Thank you and it has been my pleasure working with you. Ralph.

BAC Committee members, it is with mixed emotions that | have resigned as a member of
the BAC committee. As you know, | have retired as head of the Milwaukee Urban League
and | think that it is time for someone new to help guide the work of BAC going forward.
Please know that my resignation has not diminished my commitment to the vision/ goals
that Alderwoman Coggs and each of you have for Bronzeville. In that regard, | hope that
there will be opportunities for me to help or assist with the renaissance that is currently
taking place in Bronzeville. | have really enjoyed working with the committee and having the
honor of serving as your Chairman. | wish you every success and you have my best regards
for the future. Take care.  Ralph.
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